BOARD OF TRUSTEES PANUI

Téena koutou to our #Team Lynmore whanau. Ni hao, namaste, talofa lava, hallo,
malo e lelei and welcome to the new school year.

Our Board had the first meeting of 2024 on Monday night and it was time to pass
the Chairperson mantle. After three terms, Hancine Samvelyan has officially
stepped back, and Annamarie Jensen has taken over as Presiding Member
(Chairperson). Hancine will stay on as Deputy Chair which is great for continuity.
Daniel Gibbs also agreed to continue to Chair our Property and Finance
committee, an important sub-committee that helps to oversee the maru buidng
projects we manage across our Iange school. We feel that it'simportant




BOARD OF TRUSTEES PANUI CONTINUED

In our new vision statement we talk about connection - to whanau, land, as well as
our iwi and hapd who support our school. An exciting way we can connect in term 1 is
through our school gala. This is a parent led initiative, but one that the staff and
Board are fully behind so that we can create amazing learning opportunities,
whanau and community engagement and also fundraise! Mark your calendars, clear
your schedules for April 4th, as after school that day, we're going to all have an
amazing time!

Our Board are continuing to upskill, taking learning opportunities provided to us
through NZSTA (New Zealand School Trustee Association), with one such opporh:nw
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Our Presiding Member, Annamarie has also taken the opportunity to learn

Maori through a Ministry of Education funded initiative wi
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